
 
 

Global Education Advisory Council Minutes 
March 22, 2019 

AH 321 
 

Present: Abo-El-Yazeed Habib, Chandler Holland, Rama Mohapatra, Agnes Odinga-Oluoch, 
Steven Powell, Guadalupe Quintero, Sean Wachsmuth, Jacy Fry, Olga Helson, Nancy 
O’Brien, Anne Dahlman 

 

1. Global Education Updates 
 

• Council of Deans supported the following partnership proposals:  
o Universidad Catolica de Santiago de Guayaquil, Ecuador 
o Chuo University, Japan 
o Osaka Medical College, Japan 

 
2. Discuss Strategic Plan  

 

The newest draft of the plan was shared via e-mail prior to the meeting.  Members were 
encouraged review current draft, consult their stakeholder groups and send any feedback or additions to Dean 
Dahlman.  Anne will incorporate and bring an updated/final draft to our April 26th meeting.  We will discuss the 
draft in that final meeting.  
 
Feedback from GEAC members on the current draft of the strategic plan:  

 
• Add accountability measures for goals 
• Add review period for the current plan (Spring 2022) as a preparatory step for 

starting the next round of writing of a strategic plan 
• Add a point emphasizing need for continuous monitoring of the relevance of 

the plan respective to internal and external forces and make changes 
accordingly on an ongoing basis, e.g., when priorities or targets change 
 

 
3. Revisions to forms: Global Education Travel and Curriculum Grants  

 

GEAC reviewed the revised 2019-2020 Travel Grant documents.  The focus of the funding 
for the 2019-2020 cycle is supporting faculty travel to conduct a site-visit for a future 
faculty-led program specifically instead of professional travel for other purposes, such as 
partnership development. Global Education will also advertise the next round of 
Curriculum Grants and awards will be granted based on available funds.  

4. Review of Faculty-led programs: Summer 2019 and Academic Year 2019-2020 

GEAC endorsed the following list of faculty-led proposals for 2019-2020 and Summer 2019: 

 
 



 

 
 
 
Next meeting Friday, April 26, 2019 from 11:00 – 12:30 in CSU 204 


